
 

 

 

Keeping Our Prevention Efforts Going amid Social Distancing needs – 
A Pop-Up Peer-Sharing Event 

 
Friday, March 27, 2020, 1 to 2 pm ET 

 

 

 

COVID-19 is changing many aspects of our life, including how we do our work. Given the 

current challenges, prevention practitioners have limited ability to convene collaborative groups 

in traditional ways and, as a result, there is increasingly the need to move prevention efforts 

online. Join us for a virtual peer-sharing opportunity to hear preventionists from across Region 2 

share strategies for bringing prevention into the virtual realm. Some of the questions we’ll 

explore include: 

  

 What prevention activities can and should continue under the current circumstances? 

 How can you use social media to get your prevention messages out? 

 What are best practices for working in the virtual space? 

 What innovative steps are you taking to move your prevention work online? 

 

 

To register, click here. 

 

We hope you can join us! 

 
 
Questions? Contact Project Coordinator Clare Neary at cneary@ssw.rutgers.edu  

https://www3.thedatabank.com/dpg/423/mtglistproc.asp?formid=NC_PTTCCalenda&caleventid=35380
mailto:cneary@ssw.rutgers.edu

